
Portland Water District
FROM SEBAGO LAKE To CASCO BAY

November 3, 2014

Mr. James Katsiaficas
Perkins Thompson
One Canal Plaza
P. O.Box426
Portland, Maine 04112

Re: Proposed Vacation of Portion of Cleave Street — Great Diamond Island

Dear Mr. Katsiaficas:

In response to your October 31, 2014 letter, the Portland Water District has no water
facilities within that portion of Cleave Street on Great Diamond Island that at your client is
proposing to vacate. I have attached a map showing our facilities in the area. Therefore, the
District does not object to the vacation of that portion of the street.

If you have any questions or need anything further, do not hesitate to call me at 774-5961
ext. 3057.

Sincerely yours,

PORTLAND WATER DISTRICT

dd4

Norman V. Twaddel
Right of Way Agent

Enclosure

225 DOUGLASS STREET P.O. Box 3553 PORTLANO, MMNE 04104-3553
PHONE: 207.774.5961 FAx 207.761.8307 WEB: WWW.PWD.ORG
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